
 
Dear colleague, 
 
as you know, the selection procedure for an Associate Professorship at 
the University of Sassari is moving to the second step. All the 
candidates have been officially invited to present their work on Monday the 14th 
of October 2019. 
 
Our plan is to structure the meetings as follows: a short, informal discussion of 
your current work (10 minutes) and a formal presentation of one of your papers 
(30 minutes). Both the discussion of your current work and the seminar 
presentation will be in English. You may want to use slides etc. Unfortunately, 
we cannot use skype for a long-distance meeting. 
If you need any additional information, feel free to contact our administration. 
Also, we would appreciate if you could confirm your presence on 14th of October 
2019 
  
Best regards, 
 
Sassari, 26th of September 2019 

 
        
 


